
 

Notice of Publication of Final Environmental Conditions Report
Ontario Line Project

The Project

The Ontario Line will bring nearly 16 kilometres of new subway service to Toronto to make it
faster and easier for people to get where they need to be each day. The line will stretch across the
city, from the Ontario Science Centre in the northeast to Exhibition/Ontario Place in the
southwest. The Ontario Line is proposed to include 15 potential stations, including six
interchange stations, and connections to three GO train lines, two existing subway lines, the new
Eglinton Crosstown LRT, and streetcar lines at 10 of its stations. The project will feature a combina-
tion of tunneled, surface and elevated segments, and will be completely separated from traffic to 
provide fast and reliable commutes.

Environmental Assessment

Environmental impacts of the Ontario Line
project have been assessed in accordance
with Ontario Regulation (O. Reg.) 341/20:
Ontario Line project, effective June 30,
2020, under the Environmental
Assessment Act. As outlined in Section 4
of O. Reg. 341/20, Metrolinx prepared a
Draft Environmental Conditions Report
(ECR) that was available for public review
from September 17 to October 17, 2020.

The Draft ECR characterized existing
environmental conditions within the
Ontario Line study area. This report also
provided a preliminary description of
potential impacts the project may have on
the environment, potential mitigation and
monitoring activities, and a description of
future studies that may be carried out as
part of the Early Works Report(s) and/or
Environmental Impact Assessment Report. Public comments received throughout the comment
period for the Draft ECR were recorded and have been incorporated into the Final ECR.



The Final ECR  

In accordance with Section 7 of O. Reg. 341/20, Metrolinx has updated the Draft ECR and 
published the Final ECR. Effective November 30, 2020 the Final ECR will be available on the 
project webpage (www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline).  

To obtain a copy of the Final ECR, please contact the project email listed below.  

 

All personal information included in a submission – such as name, address, telephone number and 
property location – is collected, maintained and disclosed by Metrolinx for the purpose of 
transparency and consultation. The information is collected under the authority of O. Reg. 341/20 
under the Environmental Assessment Act or is collected and maintained for the purpose of 
creating a record that is available to the general public as described in s. 37 of the Freedom of 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Personal information you submit will become part of a 
public record that is available to the general public unless you request that your personal 
information remain confidential. For more information, please contact ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
or 416-874-5900. 

This Notice was first published on November 30, 2020.  

Pour plus d’information, veuillez contacter le ontarioline@metrolinx.com. 

 

Josh Vandezande (T: 416-202-5100, E: ontarioline@metrolinx.com) may be contacted on behalf 
of Metrolinx.  

Metrolinx  
130 Adelaide Street West 
Toronto, Ontario  
M5H 3P5 
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